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UNISON

the public service union




MANCHESTER BRANCH BLACK MEMBERS
Our Self-Organised Group (SOG) is interested in hearing the views, opinions and experiences of any Black members of UNISON who are interested in making the most of their relationship with their union.
Does this sound like you?
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If it does, please join us at our meetings 

and let your voice be heard!
Our meetings are due to take place at:

UNISON Branch Office
Room 321, Town Hall, 2pm to 4pm
Meeting dates: 12 August 2015, 9 September 2015, 13 October 2015

10 November 2015,   9 December 2015
Please contact: Gloria Buckley (g.buckley1@manchester.gov.uk)

or Damian Daley (d.daley1@manchester.gov.uk)
for further information.
JOIN IN

SPEAK UP
BE COUNTED

